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From the Director’s Desk 
Hello ADK HOG! Things are finally headed toward normal! 
We can finally get haircuts except beards. You ladies can get 
your nails done, but no waxing or hair color. Oh, I forgot 
about the really comfortable masks we get to wear in public. 
This month, we can finally gather for our monthly meeting, 
our first since March. We still can only gather 25 people and 
we still have to practice social distancing but, better than 
nothing. 

At our July meeting we have to discuss our annual picnic. 
Hopefully, we can plan something for September. In August, 
we still have a large group traveling to and from Sturgis, as 
well as Laconia Bike Week. We should be able to have an 
August meeting as long as regulations don’t change.  

Mike B. was finally able to release the ride schedule. Keep an 
eye on Facebook, because some rides have limited seating 
and require head counts. Please be courteous if you have to 
cancel let Mike know. 

Earlier this month, we did a pretend Nation of Patriots Flag 
transfer. Peter Guilette came over from Twin States H.D. to 
make our video. Spitzies has already done their video, so no 
transfer was done from us to them. The real flag is starting its 
tour in Pennsylvania next week. You can watch the flag on the 
Nation of Patriots website. Thanks LouAnn for the video 
work! That’s it for now, I hope to see everyone at a meeting 
or on a ride soon! ….Stay safe, Art P. 
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Protect Yourself and 
Others 

COVID-19

https://www.cdc.gov/
coronavirus/2019-ncov/

index.html 

Symptoms 
These symptoms may appear 
2-14 days after exposure 

People may experience: 

• cough 
• fever 
• tiredness 
• difficulty breathing 

The best way to protect 
yourself is through social 
distancing and hand washing. 

ADKHOG2020 
*Next Meeting, July 19th, 2020 at McDermott’s in Fort Ann*

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html
mailto:adkhog@gmail.com
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html


Sponsored by McDermotts H-D Monday, July 13, 2020

Head Road 
Captain, Mike 
Bala 
Just some reminders for this strange 
riding season! Make sure to bring 
your masks on all rides as we ride 
through different states and each 
state has different rules. Reminders 
of the rides are being posted each 
week. Please let me know if you plan on attending those as soon 
as possible.  As spots are limited only reply with a yes if you are 
sure you can come. If you absolutely need to cancel let me 
know immediately so that someone else can take your place. 
We have already had to turn away people for our first ride. 
Please do not attend rides if you are not feeling well even if it is 
just a head cold as we will not be permitted to let you ride with 
the group.  

The rides between now and Sturgis… 

July 18th, Billy Joe Ribworks, Woodstock HD and Wassaic Furnaces 

July 19th, Chapter meeting; Wheel Inn Restaurant in Benson VT. 

July 25th, Ladder One Restaurant 

July 26th, Pine Tree Inn, Brantingham 

August 1st, Vermont Country Store 

August 2nd, Daikers in Old Forge 

Please understand that we are contacting our destinations the 
week of the rides to verify any restrictions and rides may be 
changed as needed.  Mike B 
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Happy 
Birthdays!! 
July
Alvin James Baker 
Brian Irwin 
Tom LaFontaine 
Alise McDermott 

August
Anthony Boulanger 
Jeff Henk 
Eric Lawson 
Michael Rouley 

___________________________ 

2020 Primary 
Officers 

Arthur Persons- Director, 
Charter Member 

Brian Irwin- Assistant Director 
and Safety Officer, Member 
since 2014 

Donella Fisher- Secretary, 
Member since 2015 

Deb Bartolucci-Treasurer, 
Member since 2017 
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A walk thru History with 
Andrew Stowell  
If you happen to find yourself wandering around the Black Hills of 
South Dakota during August, you will see an absolutely amazing 
landscape. You may also see sunny days with nearly record high 
temperatures, torrential rain, thunder and lightning, and 
sometimes hail big enough to total a car. And there’s something else you’ll see in the black hills in 
August. Motorcycles! Thousands of them. They come from every state and around the world from 
all walks of life to celebrate the motorcycle culture, ride the black hills and have some fun.  

Every August for the past 80 years, Sturgis South Dakota has hosted the largest motorcycle rally in 
the country. The rally was started by the Jackpine Gypsies in 1938 and has grown over the years to 
what has become the largest longest running motorcycle event going.   

It’s like the Superbowl of the motorcycle riding season.  There’s flat track racing, motocross, hill 
climbs, road tours, concerts, stunt shows, vendors and plenty of attractions and distractions to 
keep everyone entertained when they're not actually riding their motorcycles. 

And the riding is spectacular.  Devils Tower, Mount Rushmore, Crazy Horse, Spearfish Canyon, 
Needles Highway, Iron Mountain Road and Custer State Park.  The nearby towns of Deadwood, 
Keystone and Rapid City.  When you’re tired out from all that riding, there’s a few places to eat and 
get a beer around the corner or just down the road a ways. Then there are a few concerts for your 
off-road entertainment.  I recognize the names of some of the bands.  Other bands names, not so 
much.  

I’m sure it will look different this year 
compared to what the first year looked 
like.  The one constant for the past 80 
years is the motorcycles. Two wheels 
and your knees in the breeze.  It 
doesn’t matter what type of bike you 
ride, only that you do.

 Andrew Stowell 
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McDermott Rep. Kara 
Woomer 
Happy summer, friends. Things are pretty weird, huh? 
We're rolling with the changes here at the shop and just 
in case you haven't heard, we've updated our hours. Tuesday-Friday 9am-5pm and Saturdays 
9am-2pm. In compliance with the state mandate, we ask that you cover your faces and sanitize 
those hands upon entry. As i'm sure you've heard, Americade was cancelled. We here at 
McDermott's are focused on the future, silver linings and positive thoughts. We're in this together. 
As soon as we figure out how to safely and legally host events, we will throw some up on the 
schedule. Until then, we're staying cool, we're riding our motorcycles and we're trying to provide 
the best experience we can to all of our friends. Stay safe out there and stop in and see us soon! 

Editor, Webmaster and Social Media News, 
LouAnn Bala 

Hi all, the ride schedule can be found on the website at  adkhog.com under chapter events. Please 
access a short video on Facebook that walks you through how to use it or contact your nearest 10 
year old to help you out! Just kidding of course, let me know if you need assistance. 

  

Secretary, Donella Fisher 

ADIRONDACK HOG CHAPTER #3220, FT. ANN NY 

No Minutes for June 2020. Stay Safe Everyone! 

Meeting Scheduled, Sunday, July 19th, 2020  
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Adirondack HOG would like to Congratulate all the 2020 Graduates!
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Donna and Art P would like to congratulate 
Calloway!

Calloway graduated from Great Crossing High 
School in Georgetown, Kentucky. He will be 
attending Western Kentucky University for Biology. 
Future as a PA.

LouAnn and Mike B would like to congratulate 
Elizabeth!

Elizabeth graduated from Queensbury High School 
in Queensbury, NY. She is the recipient of the Ben 
Osborne Memorial Scholarship. 

http://www.benosbornfund.org/scholarship/
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